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Letter to the Club from the U.S. Mint (dated November 14, 2024):

Dear Len and John and to all the members of the Liberty Seated Collectors Club:

Thank you so much for inviting us to your ceremony honoring Christian Gobrecht. It was
a pleasure to see you again and to meet your colleagues and club members. The ceremony
was beautiful, as were your remarks and the new grave marker, and it was the perfect
memorial to such a distinguished and remarkable artist and innovator. Our Superintendent,
artists and Mint team were honored to attend.

Thanks again for having us. We wish you all the best in your future endeavors and we look
forward to seeing you again soon.

Tim Grant
Exhibits and Public Affairs
U.S. Mint
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